
CALLING ALL SENIORS 

WE ARE BRINGING THE SAT TO YOU THIS FALL! 

LWA will be offering the SAT in school on: 

Wednesday October 14th, 2020 

  

SIGN UP DEADLINE: Wednesday September 16th, 2020 

COST: $52  

Please submit your payment to the LWA Office ASAP 

Please make checks payable to: Living Word Academy Memo: 10/14/20 SAT For StudentName 

  

You will have the opportunity to take the SAT at LWA on Wednesday October 14th, 2020,  

during the regular school day. The SAT is accepted at all US colleges.  

It measures what you are already learning and what you need to know to succeed in college and 

career. 

 

Even though most colleges are going test optional, it is still a good idea to take the SAT! 

  

If you are interested in taking the SAT in school on Wednesday October 14th, 2020,  

or you have questions please email the College and Career Center at joannekwalsh@gmail.com,  

call/text Sister Joanne Walsh at (315) 450-2023 OR contact the LWA Office at (315) 437-6744. 
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